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3 September2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
I am writing to inform you of a planned theatre trip for the Year 10 and 11 GCSE Drama classes to 
support learning in Drama, as further preparation towards the Component 3 written examination. We 
will be going to see ‘Ocean at the End of the Lane’ at The Lowry Theatre, Manchester on Friday 6 
October 2023 at 14.00. 
 
The cost of the trip is £46.50 which covers the cost of the theatre tickets and transport to and from the 
venue. 
 
Students will need to meet at our Theatre at 12.30.  Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch which they 
will eat before we leave school. Children who receive a free school meal will be provided with a packed 
lunch. 
 
Students will remain dressed in their school uniforms. 
 
Please reserve your son/daughter’s place on this trip via ParentPay. Reservations will close on 
Wednesday 6 September at Noon. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me (hglen@urmstongrammar.org.uk) should you have any questions 
regarding this or any other matter. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Helen Glen 
(Head of Drama) 
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